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Washington Boulevard and Columbia Pike Interchange

Improvement Project
South Queen Street & Ramp Closure

Beginning the week of December 15, 2014, weather depending, S. Queen Street will be
closed to incoming and outgoing traffic for approximately six months. Access to homes
will NOT be affected. Traffic on the ramp to 1-395 S will also be shifted slightly to the
left to allow for the construction of the ultimate ramp and the final section of the box
culvert.

On the same day that S. Queen Street is closed and traffic on the ramp to 1-395 South is
shifted, traffic on Columbia Pike to 1-395 North will also follow a new pattern. All
traffic from Columbia Pike eastbound to 1-395 North or South must stay in the right
lane. The right lane will exit on the ramp to 395 North and South. There will no longer
be a left turn from Route 244 EB at the S. Quinn signal to 395. The left lane of
Columbia Pike eastbound will continue eastbound towards the Pentagon. All traffic on
Columbia Pike westbound heading towards 1-395 North or South must make effectively a
“U-turn” at the S. Queen Street intersection onto the ramp.

All local traffic will be rerouted per the exhibit below.

|Route 271244 Interchange Modifications Project

All traffic to 1395 N and S
from Route 244 WB will
turn left at refuge area
onto ramp at S. Queen St.
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All traffic to 1-395 N and S from Route 244 EB will
exit right at S. Quinn St. light. Traffic in the left
lane of Route 244 EB must stay on Route 244 EB.




